
 

 

WELCOME MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from KCInternational school!! 

 

It is with great pleasure and a wonderful sense of anticipation that I write to you for this, the first 

time atthe beginning of session 2017-18.  I trust that the last session has been a real blessing and 

that you have had the opportunity to rest, relax and recuperate with your child but most 

importantly, to enjoy the blessing of unstructured time to be with family and friends and do the 

things you want to do. 

  

A special word of welcome to all of our new parents who have admitted their child in the new 

session.  We look forward to forging strong and lasting relationships with you as together we 

support your children on their life-journey at KC International School Jammu. 

 

To our existing families, we look forward to welcoming you back to a new chapter in the lives of 

your children – one in which we trust that they will continue to grow in knowledge, wisdom and 

his/her  plan for their lives. 

 

We have developed a strong reputation for child care and firm behaviour management.  This is 

based on strong, resilient teacher-pupil relationships and provides us with the capacity to provide 

your children with a positive, encouraging learning environment under-pinned by high expectations 

of each student to achieve to the best of his or her abilities. 

 

Given the enormous effort that our teachers put into these additional co-curricular programmes, I 

feel encouraged to focus your attention on these comments once again as your children gear up for 

the new academic year. 

 

Books Selling Timing. Books for the new session will be available near outer gate KCIS as per the 

following schedule : 

 

25
th

 March 17 (Saturday)   (09:00 a.m. to 03:00 p.m.)  - For class 6
th

 

27th March  17 (Monday)  (09:00 a.m. to 03:00 p.m.) -  For Nursery to 3
rd

. 

28th March 17 (Tuesday)  (09:00 a.m. to 03:00 p.m.) -  for classes 4th to 7th 

29th March 17 (Wednesday) (09:00 a.m. to 03:00 p.m.) -  For-Classes 8th to 10th 

30th March 17 (Thursday) - All classes 

31
st
 March 17 after 5pm - on both the shops (Malhotra Book House & Book World)  

 

 Book World, Shop No 6, Opp. Presentation Convent School, Army Gate,  

 Gandhi Nagar, Jammu. 

 Malhotra Book House, PaccaDanga Jammu 

 Contact Person  : Mr. AdeeshMalhotra : 0191-2572147, 9797494448 

 

New Uniforms. This is to inform you that there is a change in regular summer uniform taking in to 

consideration the latest trends and to infuse freshness. Parents are requested to go for the new 

uniform but if the old uniform is still in good condition they are advised to let their child continue 

with the same uniform until its worn out. 

 

 

 



 

Uniform for the new session will be available as per the following schedule  

 

25th March 17 (Saturday)  (10 AM to 2 PM)  - All New Admission & Class 6 

26th March 17 (Sunday)     (10 AM) to 2 PM)  - New admission ALL CLASS 

27th March 17 (Monday)   (10 AM to 2 PM)  - Class nursery to 3
rd

 

28th March 17 (Tuesday) (10 AM to 2 PM)  - Class 4th to 7th 

29th March 17 (Wednesday) (10 AM to 2 PM)  - Cass 8th - 10th 

 

* Outlet for the Uniforms will be available at Shanti Complex (Ground Floor) NearTripple S Farm 

Akhnoor Road Jammu. Contact Person -. Himanshu Bhatia (Mobile : 9419101911) 

  

 

I look forward to seeing you around the School in the weeks to come and wish you every blessing 

in the year ahead. 

 

With Best Regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs.Maya Mishra 

PRINCIPAL 

  


